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DATE May 9, 2019  CITY OF DALLAS 

TO Honorable Members of the Public Safety and Criminal Justice Committee   

SUBJECT Honor Our Heroes 2019   
 

“Our Product is Service” 
Empathy | Ethics | Excellence | Equity 

On Monday, May 13, 2019, David Pittman, Chair of White Rock Partnership and Honor 
Our Heroes, and Honorable Gary Griffith, Chairman of Safer Dallas, will brief the 
committee regarding Honor Our Heroes Campaign 2019 by request of Chair McGough.   
 
Speakers will give a short briefing of their efforts to honor police, fire, and military. The 
presentation will be based on efforts to recognize first responders from ribbon tying, 
luncheons, and light displays.  
 
Attached is the flyer for the campaign.  
 

 
Jon Fortune  
Assistant City Manager 
 

c: T.C. Broadnax, City Manager  
Chris Caso, City Attorney (Interim) 
Mark Swann, City Auditor 
Bilierae Johnson, City Secretary 
Preston Robinson, Administrative Judge 
Kimberly Bizor Tolbert, Chief of Staff to the City Manager 
Majed A. Al-Ghafry, Assistant City Manager 
 

Joey Zapata, Assistant City Manager 
Nadia Chandler Hardy, Assistant City Manager and Chief Resilience Officer 
Michael Mendoza, Chief of Economic Development and Neighborhood Services  
M. Elizabeth Reich, Chief Financial Officer 
Laila Alequresh, Chief Innovation Officer 
Directors and Assistant Directors 
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